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mLINQS Announces Newest Version of  
Government Relocation Expense Management System 

 
FAIRFAX, VA – (October 27, 2008) – mLINQS, LLC today announced the company’s 
imminent release of moveLINQ® v5.0, a highly advanced version of the first and only fully 
functional relocation expense management system developed exclusively for use by federal 
agencies.  The nine new major upgrades to the system’s functionality were designed based upon 
customer feedback mLINQS received during its inaugural User Group Meeting held last June in 
Atlanta. 
 
The enhancements can keep users ahead of federal mandates for greater accountability of their 
relocation costs, while further streamlining their expense management processes.  Rated most 
important by existing customers is the new functionality for Routing and Workflow, and 
Document Tracking Stamps. 
 
Routing and Workflow provides users with the ability to better facilitate, manage and track 
business processes surrounding expense management operations within a federal agency.  Key 
features include automated e-mail notifications and document routing. 
 
The Document Tracking Stamps functionality will enable agencies to track the current status and 
history of a relocation document.  Agency configurable stamps provide users with more robust 
and flexible expense processing capabilities when managing the expenses of government 
transferees.  Other enhancements in moveLINQ v5.0 include: 
 
 • Receipt and Electronic Document Management (EDM) 
 • Increased Budgetary and Funds De-Obligation controls 
 • New Relocation Summary tab 
 • Additional Accounting Code Allocation options 
 • Streamlined Household Goods and Real Estate screens 
 • Platform upgrade for underlying Microsoft .NET Framework and SQL Server database. 
 
EDM capability for information management systems in many diverse applications is recognized 
as critical for migrating to and maintaining a paperless environment.  moveLINQ’s new Receipt 
and Electronic Document Management functionality ensures federal agencies can upload and 
store supporting electronic files and receipts to transferees’ relocation orders and vouchers within 
the system.   
 
“The magnitude and importance of this release is such that we’re recommending customers 
leverage the experience of our mLINQS consulting services team for its implementation,” said  
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mLINQS president, Greg McIntyre.  “Out team can quickly convert existing data at installation, 
review the existing configuration to effectively configure the new features, provide user training 
and any additional ad-hoc onsite consultation an agency may need for a cost-effective 
implementation.” 
 
moveLINQ was originally released for general availability to federal agencies in March 2004.  
The award winning software was developed by mLINQS in-house to fill the void for a relocation 
expense management system designed solely for government users.  The system currently 
supports relocation for more than 30 civilian agencies.       
 
Information about all mLINQS™ government products and services is available by visiting 
www.mlinqs.net or by calling 703-425-1122. 
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